
 

 

 

20th October 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A book fair will be held in school on Wednesday 1st November 2017. 

 

Books will be sold on the spot rather than via an ordering system. 

Prices will range from £1 up to £8, most will be in the £4 to £7 price 

range. 

 

The event will be staffed by Derek Harrison of Primary Books and will 

offer a wide selection of books from the very best authors and 

illustrators. 

 

During the day all the children will have the change to visit the fair with 

their classes, where they can listen to a story or poem and also enjoy 

looking at all the books. 

 

If you are unable to attend the book fair but you would like your child to 

purchase a book, money should be sent into school in the envelope 

attached to this letter. 

 

The fair will remain open after school and during Parents Evening until 

6pm where you will have an opportunity to view and make selections, or to 

pay for any reserved books. 

 

Please support this event, which is aimed at encouraging your child to 

become someone who enjoys reading. 

 

Your support will also mean the school will receive free books by way of 

commission. 

 

Thank you. 

  

Mrs Grist 

Headteacher 

 
 


